
            October 2017 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
With the Rock Challenge now a well established part of our school calendar, and enjoyed by many of the 
children throughout the school, the PTFA have decided to shift the Smarties Cake and Second Hand 
Uniform sale to the first FRIDAY of each month.  
 
The next sale will be on Friday 3rd November and will be followed by the Christmas Fair on Friday 1st 
December.  
 
The cake sale was established 8 years ago by Nicky Pudney and Lisa Ormston, with Alison Wells and up to a 
further 25 loyal bakers joining in the fun soon after !  
Of course, our suffering children played a large part in testing new recipes and, in true Bake Off spirit, 
commenting on new designs.......no pressure !! 
 

                   
  
Along with the monthly Smarties sales, are the Summer and Christmas fairs, where we draw our inspiration 
from online sites making seasonal and festive surprises for the children to enjoy. 
 
We have great fun and it’s always an absolute pleasure to receive donations from everyone, and we are so 
grateful for everyone’s creative contributions,  as we couldn’t have done it without your support ! 
 

                          
 
 It is the Smarties co-ordinators and many bakers final year at Kings Worthy Primary school, so , we are 
looking to build a new team of ladies (or gentlemen !), grannies, childminders and anyone else who would 
be happy to bake or buy regularly, and open the sale each month.   
 
Over the years the sale has sprung into action, raising regularly towards many of the PTFA bought items 
throughout the school year.  
 
If you are interested in helping to keep the Smarties Sale running or just contribute some delicious 
yummies, please contact the PTFA, or find Lisa (6R), Nicky (5B) or Alison (6R) in the playground. 
 
Many Thanks 
Smarties Team 
 


